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Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to our final half term! We have lots of different events planned for the forthcoming weeks and details will follow closer to the time. 

PE
As we move closer towards our Sports Day please make sure PE kits are in school everyday as we will be getting out to practice as much as possible and may not always have PE on the same days as we have throughout the year. Please make sure you have both indoor and outdoor kits as we will be making the most of being outside as much as we can. 

Topics
Over this half term our topics will be Journeys and Transport moving onto Holidays and The Seaside as we approach the Summer holidays.  Towards the end of the term it would be nice to end our school year with a walk down to the beach to make our own sandcastles, weather permitting!!  I will send out more details nearer the time. 
Please only send items with your children for show and tell that are linked to our topic and learning that week. 


It has been an absolutely fantastic year and I would like to thank you all for your continued support and helping make my first year at Longhoughton so special. The children have made great progress this year and it has been a pleasure to seen them grow throughout the year! 

Many thanks, 
Mrs Whaley x
